
From:
To: Maria Taumaa; carol.mitchell; CAWSEY, Keiran
Subject: Road closure
Date: Wednesday, 20 July 2022 11:14:52 am

Good morning team,

Our WIPP 2023 Board, have have a conversation around a full road closure on Courtney
place leading from Kent TCE.

We have decided that we will go with the TMP of a roll-over Parade for 2023. We would
like to secure this plan & move forward to creating an exciting event for our L.G.B.T.I +
communities for our City & our organisation. 

Please advise should you have any questions. 

Nga Mihi 

Sent from my Galaxy




